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To whom it may concern,

I'm very concerned about the medical board of Australia with its drafting of a revised code of conduct for
medical practitioners in Australia. Page 7 paragraph 4 worries me. I can see it could jeopardise a doctor's right
to have a conscientious objection regarding morals and ethics. Doctors should not be gagged. I am deeply worry
by any attempt to erode or eliminate conscious objection.
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